
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
23 March 2020 

 
 

Cancellation of Biology Residential Trip to Edinburgh 25-26th June 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Given the uncertainty around schools reopening, and travel restrictions due to the 
recent outbreak of Covid-19, I have made the difficult decision to cancel the 
residential trip to Edinburgh for our lower sixth biology students.  
 
I am acutely aware that this will cause disappointment for many, but please rest 
assured that the students learning will not be adversely affected by not attending this 
trip. Any money which has been paid will be reimbursed as soon as possible. 
 
I will look at organising an alternative trip for next academic year, which will enrich 
the students learning in a similar way.  
 
Finally I just wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for your support during this 
difficult time. 
 
Please contact me if you require any further information. You can email me at 
hoskinsa@ripongrammar.co.uk and I will get back to you as soon as possible. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

                                                            
 
 
Miss Hoskins 
Teacher of Biology 
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